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Chair and Committee members, 

 

I remember when Voting was an important day, going to the polling place was a 

privilege an honor. Voting in person with a picture ID, will reduce voter fraud.  

Anyone can request a ballot and it can be mailed in, those that are claiming being 

disabled would not be able to vote, did not read the bill! otherwise 

 

Same day voting and same day ballots returned will also reduce voter fraud and bring 

integrity back and voter confidence! 


